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BID #920-2019
	SIDEWALK IMPROVEMENTS
JAKE ALEXANDER BLVD/STATESVILLE BLVD.
	ROWAN COUNTY, CITY OF SALISBURY, NC

Sealed proposals for certain construction will be received by the City Engineer on behalf of the City of Salisbury until 2:00 p.m. on Friday, January 18, 2019 at the City of Salisbury Engineering Conference Room 3rd Floor located at 132 N. Main Street in Salisbury, North Carolina, at which time the bids will be publicly opened and read aloud.  Bids returned by US mail or courier shall be sent to City of Salisbury Engineering Department, 132 N. Main Street Salisbury, NC  28144.  The work will consist of the following major items:

Construction of sidewalk, curb & gutter, and retaining walls along both sides of Jake Alexander Blvd. and Statesville Blvd. from the railroad tracks on Jake Alexander to Holly Ave. on Statesville Blvd. in the limits of the City of Salisbury. Construction will be scheduled to begin March 4, 2019 or other mutually agreed upon date.

Proposals must be sealed and marked "BID # 920-2019 Sidewalk Improvements, Jake Alexander Blvd. /Statesville Blvd., City of Salisbury, NC".  All proposals must be submitted upon the blank forms provided with the other contract documents.  

A complete set of plans and specifications are on file at the office of the City Engineer (132 North Main St., Salisbury, NC).  Copies may be obtained from the City Engineering Department, Phone: (704) 638-5200.






						Wendy Brindle, PE, City Engineer
						City of Salisbury, North Carolina

